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Rosenberg Corey

From: Christa von Behren <christa.vonbehren@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 2:49 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: support HB 2004

Dear senators, 
 
I strongly urge you to support HB 2004 to lift the ban on local rent control.  The ban currently in place prevents 
cities from using all tools possible to address our housing crisis.  I am currently watching my community be 
ripped apart, as many families are facing a more than 100% rent increase. This is unjust, unsustainable, and 
destructive to the entire community.  Please stand up for tenants who are just trying to provide stable homes for 
their children.  It is time for you to step up and allow cities to protect the most vulnerable people in our society. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Christa von Behren 
 
 
--  
Christa von Behren 
PhD Candidate 
School of the Environment 
Portland State University 
christav@pdx.edu 


